
 
 

 
 
 
 

 
 
July 11, 2018     
 
Jonas Anderson, Mayor 
City of Cave City 
P. O. Box 69 
Cave City, AR 72521 
 
RE: NPDES Permit Number AR0022110, AFIN 68-00015 
 Corrective Action Plan  
 
Dear Mayor Anderson: 
 
The Department is in receipt of the Corrective Action Plan(CAP) dated August 8, 2018. The 
CAP has been reviewed and has been deemed to be adequate. The Department would like to 
remind the City of Cave City that due to the CAP having no corrective actions necessary, that 
any further violations of Permit limits are unacceptable, and can and will result in FORMAL 
ENFORCEMENT and civil penalties.  
  
Thank you for your attention to this matter.  Should you have any questions, feel free to contact 
me at 501-682-0667 or you may e-mail me at gavin.gray@adeq.state.ar.us 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Gavin Gray 
Enforcement Analyst 
Office of Water Quality, Enforcement Branch 
 
 


